
May 2017 
To: Partner Companies 

NISSEI CORPORATION 
Gear Motor Division 

 

Notice of Product Discontinuance 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
We appreciate your business. 
We are contacting you to notify you that we have decided to discontinue production of the following products. 
We will prepare alternate products to replace these products. Please rest assured that we will do our utmost 
to provide service before and after product migration. 
 
Thank you again for continuing to use NISSEI CORPORATION products. 

 

 

--- 
1. Applicable models 

■ The following products in the GTR MID SERIES 
F3 Series, small frame number type 

Applies to: See the model configuration table below. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Final order date 
  We will stop taking orders with the final batch of orders received on the last day of March 2018. 
 
 
3. Repair product support period 
  7 years from the final order date (scheduled for March 2025) 
  * This may occur earlier depending on the situation. 
  Note: Delivery dates/prices will vary during the repair product support period. 
 
4. Contact information 
  NISSEI CORPORATION 
    • Overseas Sales Section: +81-566-92-5312 
      E-Mail oversea@nissei-gtr.co.jp 

Model Capacity Frame 

no. 

Reduction ratio 

Gearmotor 

Gearmotor with 
brake 

Gearmotor with 
manual release 
brake 

Reducer (double 
shaft type) 

S-type reducer 

Single layer 
200 W 

Single layer 
400 W 

0.2kW 

0.4kW 

0.75kW 

1.5kW 


